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AU-SYSTEM APPLIES FOR DE-LISTING

Stockholm, Sweden - 5 February 2001 - Due to the merger with Teleca the Board of Directors of
AU-System has announced that the Board will apply to Stockholmsbörsen (the Stockholm Exchange) for
de-listing of the AU-System share with effect as from 20 February 2002. This implies that the final day for
trading in the AU-System share on the exchange is planned to be 19 February 2002.

New reporting date
Both AU-System’s and Teleca’s full-year reports 2001 will be presented on 21 February 2002.
AU-System’s reporting date was previously 20 February 2002.
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About AU-System
AU-System is a leading mobile Internet consultancy. The company also provides integrated marketing communications services
through its subsidiary SandbergTrygg. Large customers include Ericsson, Comneon, Telia, Volvo, Nordea and Motorola.
AU-System was founded in 1974 and employs about 1,000 people located in Sweden, United Kingdom, Italy, United States,
Thailand and Singapore. AU-System is quoted on the Attract40 list of Stockholmsbörsen under the symbol AUS.
For more information please visit www.ausystem.com.

About the new group
The merger between Teleca and AU-System will create one of Europe’s largest high-end consulting groups focused on new
technology and R&D with a strong presence in the Nordic region, UK and France. Teleca and AU-System complement each
other in terms of service offerings, client base and geographical reach


